(On Westchester/Playa Del Rey Neighborhood Council Letterhead)

Planner (Unknown at this point)
Office of Zoning Administration200 N. Spring Street, 7th Floor
Los Angeles CA 90012

RE: Shade Structure for St. Anastasia Catholic Church - Application No AA-2013-3102-WTM and
ZA-2013-3100-PAD

Dear (Planner),

This letter is to inform you that the Applicant for the above-referenced project, Shade Structure
for St. Anastasia Catholic Church, appeared before the Neighborhood Council of
Westchester/Playa (NCWP) at its regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, December 3, 2103.
After a presentation by the Applicant and their representative, to the NCWP Planning and Land
Use Committee, the Committee discussed the request and moved to vote to support the
project and to write a letter to the Zoning Administrator indicating our support. The motion
carried and was subsequently also approved by the full board of the NCWP. Therefore, please
be advised that the Neighborhood Council Westchester/Playa Del Rey supports the Applicant’s
request (Case No. AA-2013-3102-WTM and ZA-2013-3100-PAD).

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Cyndi Hench, President

Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa



